CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS

Executive Board Meeting Minutes

August 21, 2010
 

 

Present:  Drew Ziegler, Sandra Peterson, Carol Conklin, Pat LeBeau, Hazel Hinton

 

A brief meeting was held prior to the "50's dance, as we had a late start with decorating, guests arriving early, etc.

Minutes of the July meeting were approved, and the financial report as well. Pat was pleased to announce that our bank balance is now $2000 more than at this time last year, due to the increased dues and admission to dinner dances.

Hazel reported that 3 couples plan to present a demo at Bethesda Nursing Home on August 27 as they had requested, and contact has been made with Woodlands for a possible demo in September. Also the Senior Day at the Fair program is planned for 11:30 A.M. September 24, with Mary and Steve Benjamin, Merle and Chip Modlin, and Roland and Hazel. Hopefully, others will decide to participate also.

The September dinner dance was discussed. Carol and Hazel will meet with Highland to choose the menu, and Flowers on Main will provide table arrangements. Carol has agreed to determine seating arrangements. We thank her - !!!!!!!

Elections were discussed; this will be continued at next meeting, which will be October 16, 2010.

 

Hazel 

                                     

